
Blueberry River First Nation Terminates Agreement

To: Industry

Effective: April 1, 2014

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) has received notice that Blueberry River First Nations 
(BRFN) wishes to terminate its Long Term Oil and Gas Agreement (LTOGA) with the Commission.

Effective April 1, 2014 the Commission will continue to meet its duty to consult with BRFN by following the 
Interim Consultation Procedure with Treaty 8 First Nations found here on the Commission’s website.

The Commission is committed to engaging with BRFN to explore potential solutions to the issues raised 
through the consultation process.

The Province of British Columbia has the duty to consult and where required accommodate First Nations 
whenever it proposes a decision or activity that could have potential impact to treaty rights or aboriginal 
rights recognized and affirmed by Section 35(1) of the Constitution Act, 1982. 

As an agent of the Crown, the Commission fulfills any provincial obligation to consult with First Nations prior 
to the authorization of activities under the Oil and Gas Activities Act, and related specified enactments. 

For further information on this industry bulletin, please contact:

Rebecca Donnell
First Nation Strategic Engagement Advisor
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Rebecca.Donnell@bcogc.ca
250-794-5272
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